
From 08:00 to 18:00 on Friday 22 and Saturday 23, 
you will be able to reach a member of the ALL team 
on 07551 218 433. Any urgent enquiries outside of 
these hours should be sent to info@all-languages.org.
uk. Whilst we will have limited internet access, we 
shall endeavour to check emails from time to time to 
respond to any last minute queries.

Alternatively, during the conference, visit the Language 
World registration desk located in the entrance to the 
Newton building (main entrance from Burton Street).

Mobile phones
Mobile phones should be switched off or in silent mode 
during conference sessions.

photographer at the event and that photos will be 
taken throughout. Some of these may be used in 
future ALL publicity. If you have any objection to the 
photos in which you are included being used in this way 
please have a word with a member of ALL staff at the 
conference reception desk when you register.

Photos may be taken during talks only with the 
permission of the workshop speaker. Please do not use 

Cloakroom
There will be a cloakroom available: for more details 
and access during sessions, please ask at the Language 
World registration desk. Please note that whilst this 
cloakroom will be locked, it will not be staffed all 
day so valuable items such as laptops should not 
be left inside. All items are left at the owner’s own 
risk. Neither the Association for Language Learning 
nor the Nottingham Conference Centre can accept 
responsibility for loss or damage to personal property at 
this event.

We will help to facilitate your visit to Language World 
by meeting any special requirements you may have. 
If you have any requirements that you have not yet 
informed us about please tell a member of the ALL staff 
at the Language World registration desk in the entrance 
of the Newton Building (main entrance from Burton 
Street).

All conference rooms have disabled access.

Close to the venue
Nottingham has a great deal to offer:

cinema)

abundance of shops, Nottingham Contemporary 
Gallery)

Justice)

ALL would like to acknowledge the generous 
support of:
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